
Have you attended local events like Heber Market on Main, Midway’s
Music on the Square, or the Homegrown Concert Series at the Library?
Then maybe you’ve wondered who produces & finds all these amazing
musicians to put on concerts in Wasatch County.  Say hello to Danny
Hill of Danny Boy Entertainment!

Danny originally started out as a DJ playing events, weddings, and
night life venues. That lead to an opportunity to become a General
Manager for one of those concert venues and to program events there.
After that, he was hooked and has been in the concert and event
industry for the past twenty years.

Danny’s goal is to support local artists at all levels and touring artists to
support a growing music scene in the Heber Valley.

Danny loves  to be a part of growing artists in our area. Danny tells us
“It has been a privilege to introduce artists to our market and watch
them grow from playing a small venue to some of the premier venues in
our state.”

With the Homegrown Concert Series at the Library, Danny’s focus is to
create an opportunity to support artists to perform and receive
compensation. Intern creating opportunities to enrich the community
with the availability of more performances.  These concerts are FREE to
the public and offered once a month.  

Danny Boy Entertainment currently programs the Heber Market On
Main, Midway Music on The Square, Homegrown Concert Series at the
Wasatch County Library, and the Red, White, & Blue Festival in our
Heber Valley. As well as other venues and private events throughout
Utah. 

Find out more about Danny Boy Entertainment:
www.dannyboypresents.com
@thedjdannyboy
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Wasatch County Arts Council Grants
Over the last seven years, the Wasatch County Arts Council has granted more

than $75,000 to local arts organizations, which include theater, orchestra,
children's theater, Cowboy Poetry, after-school arts programs, and local art &

music festivals.

Since the introduction of the TAP Tax in 2023, the availability of funding for art
programs has changed dramatically. Wasatch County, Heber City, and Midway

City now offer grants to help access TAP Tax funds. With these new funding
options in place, the WCAC has decided to discontinue offering its own grants.

However, our mission remains focused on actively promoting the arts in Wasatch
County. We will continue to host events like the Chalk Art Festival, engage in
community events, and serve as a partner for arts organizations and events.

We encourage you to contact us with any questions.


